
 

 

 

 

 

Date: 

 

Dear ____________________ 

 

We appreciate the opportunity to have interpreted the _____________ procedure you 
had performed on ______________________.   

One of our radiologists has made a finding on your recent imaging exam which may 
require imaging follow-up or at a minimum, a clinical follow-up and discussion with your 
referring/ordering physician.  This finding is not considered emergent, so please allow a 
reasonable amount of time for your physician to review the final report and contact 
you.  If this has not occurred within two weeks of your exam, please contact your 
physician at your earliest convenience.  Should you have any difficulty, the Concierge at 
Radiologic of Fredericksburg can be reached at 540-735-9204 or by email at 
concierge@rafadmin.com. 

Your images will become part of your medical record and remain on file for your 
ongoing care.  If, in the future, you change health care providers or go to a different 
location for a radiological exam, please let them know where and when the test was 
performed.   

 

Sincerely,  

The Physicians of Radiologic Associates of Fredericksburg 

www.RAFimaging.com 

 


